
 

Week of February 7th, 2022 

Town Government:  

• Until further notice the tax office hours will be Monday 12-4PM, 
Tuesday 8AM to 6PM, and Wednesday through Friday 12-4PM

• The design Review Committee will hold a meeting on Monday 
February 7th at 6PM in the Town Hall Council Chambers.

• The Planning Board will hold their regular meeting onThursday 
February 10th at 6:30PM in the Town Hall Council Chambers.

• As winter weather requires the Town to enact street parking bans 
we want to remind residents that they can park cars at The 
Veterans Memorial and Milliken Street lots as well as Ocean Park 
Square. 

The Libby Memorial Library:

• There library will be hosting a Tiny Art show during the month of
March. All town residents of every age can submit a piece of tiny
art for the show! Come and pick up a free kit, which includes a
3x3 canvas, paints and a brush, and create your masterpiece.
Return your artwork by February 19th so it can be displayed in
the show.

• Giant Scrabble is here! Come in every week and play -we’ll be
keeping score and each week a $25 gift card to a local business
will be awarded.

• When you visit the library be sure to check out the staff picks- 
the shelf by  the circulation desk highlights what books library
staff are reading and their recommendations for books you might
enjoy.

WHAT’S UP OOB?!
Here’s what’s happening in OOB! 



• The Community Friendly Making Memories Project interviews
have been complied  into a wonderful video presentation and are
now available.  Students from the Loranger School and older OOB
citizens discussed our town as they remember it. Don’t miss this
opportunity to learn about the history of Old Orchard Beach from
our friends and neighbors who lived it. You can find these
interviews on the library website under the archives tab or on
YouTube ( search for OOB Making Memories)

Community Opportunities:  

• This Friday, February 11th the Community Friendly Connection 
along with the Town is hosting a Red Cross Blood drive from 10 
-2:30 at the Town Hall. You can register by calling 
1-800-733-2767 or going online to www.redcross.org and 
choosing find a blood drive.

• SMAA, the Southern Maine Agency on Aging, is offering A Matter 
of Balance, a program designed to help prevent falls, on Zoom 
Thursdays from February 10th through March 2nd from 1-3 PM. 
This is a free program. Call 207-396-6578 for more information 
and to register.

• OOB 365’s Winter Carnival is returning! Friday February 25th and 
Saturday February 26th Old Orchard Street will be transformed 
into a giant sledding hill! Come down and enjoy music and food, 
pony rides and a petting zoo. 

Check back next Monday for more happenings and events. 
 Have a great week! 

                  Call 
937-5611

http://www.redcross.org



